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CIYC NEWS

CLUB CALENDAR 
(Calendar of Events is also available on the Club’s Website)

Monday Morning Breakfast BYOBreakfast @ 8:30 am

Mondays Mahjong 1:00 - 4:00 pm

Saturday, April 12th Making Shepherd’s Pie @ 10:00 am

Saturday, April 12th Outboard Motor Workshop @ 2 pm

Wednesday, April 16th Race Rules @ 7:00 pm

Thursday, April 17th Youth Sailing Meeting @ 7:00 pm

Sunday, April 20th Easter Sunday Potluck & Celebration of April Birthdays 3:00 pm

Wednesday, April 23rd Budget Meeting @ 7:00 pm

Saturday, April 26th Launch @ 8:00 am
Breakfast (Pancakes/Sausages) & Lunch (Shepherd’s Pie) $15

Sunday, May 11th Cinco de Mayo Mothers’ Day Mexican Brunch 11:30 - 1:30 pm $20 
BYOB

Friday, May 30th Celebrate May Birthdays with Potluck @ 6:00 pm

Sunday, June 1st Club Day Cruise

Saturday, June 14th Blessing of the Fleet - Strawberry Social

Sunday, June 15th Club Day Cruise

Friday, June 27th Celebrate June Birthdays with Potluck @ 6 pm

Sunday, June 29th Club Day Cruise

Tuesday, July 1st Leamington Fireworks Cruise

Saturday, July 12th Maple Leaf Regatta & Fish Fry $25

Sunday, July 13th Maple Leaf Cruise

Friday, July 25th Celebrate July Birthdays with Potluck @ 6:00 p.m

Saturday/Sunday, August 2nd & 3rd HOGS for Hospice Cruise to Leamington - Organized by Rachel Park
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Saturday, August 9th Afternoon Race - Not organized by Jen Manchurek

Friday, August 22nd Celebrate August Birthdays with Potluck @ 6:00 p.m

Saturday/Sunday, Aug 23rd & 24th Fundraising Cruise to and around Pelee Island

Saturday, August 30th Labour Day Dinner - Potato Fest $25 - details to follow

Sunday, August 31st Harrow Fair Cruise

Our Water Woes at the Club Continue  
Chris McCurdy has worked hard to get the outside water turned on so that people could 
prepare their boats for launch. He has made several trips to the club and to places to 
purchase parts. 
The initial problem was that pipes that are not normally removed for winterization were 
missing. Our gas meter was replaced very recently. It is located right where the water hook 
up occurs. Thanks goes to Deb Bellamy who contacted Enridge to see if they knew anything 
about it. She spoke directly to the guy who did the actual installation. He didn't think he 
removed anything but did not seem sure! If he did, they were scrapped. 
Enter Chris, who was faced with a puzzle to replace the pipe as they once were. He 
purchased couplings and needed items to turn the water on today. Thanks to Dave Prince 
who went down to help Chris. Everytime they added a section or worked on an existing 
piece it would crumple apart. The decision was made to halt attempts and contact a 
plumber. Pipes going into the mechanical room were failing. We don't want to flood the 
building. 
Dave is overseeing the repair, contacting a plumber to get us back on track. Dave hoped it 
would be by the weekend. So, apologies to everyone. It is not for lack of trying. I appreciate 
your patience. 
Thanks again to Chris, Deb and Dave who have given their time and effort on this. 

Kevin Alles, Property Guy

Sunday, April 20 
3:00 pm

Ham wiill be provided by Tricia 
RSVP to  instches@yahoo.ca

Will be 
celebrated 
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